
Sayyid Al-Hakeem Meets Najaf Sports Club Delegation, Emphasizes Support for
Development and Diversifying Revenue

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of the National State Powers Alliance, welcomed a delegation from

the  administrative  board  of  Najaf  Sports  Club  to  discuss  the  club’s  current  status,

opportunities, and challenges.

His Eminence stressed the importance of elevating the club’s standing to reflect the historical

and cultural significance of the city of Najaf, emphasizing that the club should embody this

prestigious heritage across all its sports endeavors.

H.E.  highlighted  the  need  to  support  football  while  also  prioritizing  other  sports,

particularly individual disciplines, which can play a significant role in advancing the sports

landscape within the province.

He urged the diversification of the club’s revenue streams, moving beyond sole reliance on

government subsidies. H.E. emphasized exploring new funding opportunities to ensure the club's

sustainability and future aspirations.


